Management Committee Meeting of all clubs.

Held on 29" November 2013 at Zammit Oval.

Meeting opened at 7.10 pm.

Present; D Dwyer, P Spalding, D Cheetham, K Sherring, M Hooker,
D Martens, M Mercieca, R McKiernan.

Apologies; C Swan, J Bowtell, | Dowd, W Buckingham.

Minutes of the last meeting were read. Moved by D Dwyer that the minutes be
accepted, seconded by P Spalding. All in favour.

Business arising from the minutes; Nil.

General Business:

Secretary reported to the meeting that Frank Bryan was accepted at the last

NRC meeting to transport the birds for 2014.

Dennis Martens told the meeting that his pick up place would be the gun club.
The secretary then informed Dennis to please get in contact with Frank and
make arrangements.

Kevin Sherring will fill the water tank on the trailer before it leaves the North
Gold Coast Club.

There was also a discussion about the turnbuckles on the trailer, as Kevin
stated he was always tightening the nut up or putting the turnbuckle together
again. It was decided that we will use a lock nut or Loctite before the trailer
goes down to Nth Gold Coast. Kevin also asked if Frank could do a general
check of the trailer and lights before returning it to the gold Coast and if any
problems to let Kevin know immediately.

Secretary reported once crates are allocated to the individual clubs, and if they
accept new members after that it is up to the individual club to restrict their
bird limits to accommodate them.

Dave Dwyer reported that tossing will start from Gympie two weeks before we
start racing. Anyone wishing to toss are welcome.



Kevin suggested that we have three cartage payments instead of two as a lot
of members are struggling around Christmas time to find $250. He suggested
that there should be two payments of $125, one due on the rest week and the
other due on 1% December, so that the NRC will still have the commitment
from the other clubs to go ahead and organise transport. He asked could this
matter be referred to a meeting of the NRC. All in favour.

Secretary to email each club the Indemnity Forms and also vaccination forms.
Each bird is to be identified on the vaccination sheets.

Meeting closed at 8.20 pm.
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